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                                     Established in 1985 – 32 Years of Growing 
 

                                   
                                                      President’s Message: 

We had such a successful show thanks to show chair Rosemarie Entsminger and so 
many of you who gave presentations, set up displays, judged orchids, talked to guests.  

A special thanks to Moana Nursery for their support. We had a great time. 
 

In a few weeks, you will receive an email to learn how you can  
effortlessly support OSNN through Amazon Smile and SaveMart. Please read it. 

 

Dues are due. $25 individual, $40 same household. 
 
 

OSNN Meeting 
Thursday, March 2, 2017 ¤ 7PM  

Moana Nursery Design Center 
 

1. Review of the Moana Nursery show and sale 
 

2. Members’ Orchid Plant Swap and Sale 
Though 20 of you braved the snow storm in Jan, for safety, we ended early. 
Some who had requested a plant swap were snowed in that evening. 

 

March will be your opportunity to share or sell your personal orchids. 
As we divide and re-pot orchids, we end up with more than we need.  

Or have orchids that would be thrilled to live in another home. 
March 2nd is your opportunity. Bring those orchids. 

 

3. Members’ Sharing Information and Ideas 
Show us your favorite re-potting medium and tell us why you use it. 

Edible Orchids: Kathleen Shupp 
Using GSE with orchids update: Leslie Moran 

.                               
Show-and-Tell 

Bring your blooming orchids for us to admire. 
Bring a snack to share and get a free raffle ticket. 

 

Board meeting 
March 27, 2017 • 7:00 PM 

Meetings are open to all members. 
 

Next meeting: April 6 Speaker: Kathy Barrett 
May 4 Speaker: Ted Foin, Dendrobiiums 
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